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/PG E Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street © Portland, Oregon 97204
June 24, 2015

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE
'P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: Third Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 15-09, Rule C Customer
Attachment to Facilities

Portland General Electric (PGE) submits this Supplemental Filing pursuant to Oregon
Revised Statutes 756.010(8) and 757.205. PGE initially filed Advice No. 15-09 on April
3, 2015, with a requested effective date of May 20, 2015. PGE supplemented the filing
on April 6, 2015 to make corrections to the original filing then submitted a Second
Supplemental Filing on May 13, 2015 at the request of Staff to extend the effective date
to July 8, 2015 for additional review time. PGE is submitting this Third Supplemental
Filing at the request of Staff to extend the effective date to August 12, 2015 for
additional review time.

All sheets remain as previously filed.

To satisfy the requirements of Oregon Administrative Rules (OAR) 860-022-0025(2) and
860-022-0030(1), PGE provides the following response: no impacts are realized by the
proposed change to the effective date.

OAR 860-022-0030(1), does not apply as this filing does not name increased rates.
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Terri Bowman at (503) 464-8854.

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address
pge.opuc.filings @ pgn.com

Sincerely,

e N

Karla Wenzel
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs



